
IMPORTANT STORE UPDATES RELATING TO COVID-19 

 

Our customers’ safety and well-being continues to be our top priority at 

our all of our locations. Our stores are following the CDC guidelines and 

have implemented added cleaning and sanitation efforts to ensure a safe 

shopping environment for our employees and customers.  

 

Please remember to shop responsibly and only buy what you need.  

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time.  

 

 

REFUND/RETURN POLICY: 

To ensure the health and safety of our customers and employees, we will 

not be accepting any returns due to the current COVID-19 health 

emergency. All sales are final.  

 

STORE HOURS: 

Depending on the location, stores may be closing early and/or opening 

later to disinfect and restock shelves.  

 

PRODUCT AVAILABILITY & WEEKLY PROMOTIONS: 

Our weekly promotions will be postponed until further notice. The 

unprecedented demand has created a massive strain on our supply chain & 

product availability. We are making our best efforts to have products 

available across high-demand categories and resolve any inventory issues.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


